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Coronavirus update  

Dear Parents and carers, 

We hope you are safe and well.  As you are aware, Nursery School remains closed for most pupils. 

However, we are open for  children of parents who are classed as key workers, as well as pupils who 

are subject to an Education and Healthcare Plan (EHCP) or have an  allocated social worker; f provi-

sion is considered necessary or required.  

The government continue to advise that fewer children making the journey to school, and the fewer 

children in educational settings, the lower the risk that the virus can spread and infect vulnerable indi-

viduals in wider society. Children should only be in school if they cannot be safely cared for at home 

You can contact us by ; 

Telephone    0121 464 2034 

Email            enquiry@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

                     S.davies@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

                     t.cohen@bloomsbury.bham.sch.uk 

Facebook messenger  - See Bloomsbury Nursery School on Facebook 

Tapestry  - Please see your child's online journal 

 

If you have any concerns about a child and want further advise please contact—Children’s Advice and 

Support Service (CASS) on 0121 303 1888 

 

In the meantime, please visit our school website, Facebook   and access your child's Tapestry account  

for updates from your child's keyworker re possible activities to do at home.  

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/

